http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76561

Two Doniphan Co bridges to be repaired
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Commission has approved bids for two bridge

repair projects.

According to the unofficial meeting minutes, the Commission Monday approved a
bid from Baird Excavating, of Denton, for abutment berm slope repair on a
bridge located on 180th Road about 2. 4 miles west of Severance in the amount of
$26,267. It was among four bids received.

The Commission also approved a bid from Wagner Excavating, of Atchison, for
abutment berm slope repair on a bridge located on Larkinburg Road, south of
150th Road, about five miles southeast of Bendena in the amount of $52,940. It
was among two bids received.

Also at the request of Nate Daniels with Doniphan County Fire District #4, the
Commission approved paying for vehicle extrication training for the county's
rural fire districts and first responders. Rescue Specialists, of Salina, will
provided the training at a cost of $1,500, with the cost to be paid from the
Emergency Management budget.
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